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09/11/2021  22:27:402021/3839/P OBJ Melissa I object to the building of a mansard roof extension. It would be to the detriment of the existing building-  which 

is of some architectural merit and would impact the appearance of that abd the surrounding streets. The 

application states, as one of its reasons that the building has an ¿unfinished appearance¿ without a mansard 

roof which I find baffling. I object to this application

10/11/2021  07:49:152021/3839/P OBJ Chin Pang Fung I am sorry that I object the proposal.  It is because it will damage the heritage of Belsize park.

09/11/2021  18:33:542021/3839/P OBJ Jonathan 

Berryman

Dear Ms Henry

Howitt Close, Howitt Road, London NW3 4LX

Application reference ¿ 2021/3839/P

We own Flat 1, Howitt Close and object in the strongest possible terms to the above application.

The building is of historical significance within Camden Council¿s own ¿Belsize¿ conservation area.  Any 

developments in such an area must preserve or enhance the area¿s character.  Howitt Close is an original 

example of a complete art deco block so any change to it would not preserve and indeed would harm the 

area¿s character.  Its roofline was built to match those of the surrounding area so to change it would have an 

adverse effect on the area¿s character. 

Yours sincerely

Kate Berryman Jonathan Berryman

Cc  Steve Adams

10/11/2021  07:52:492021/3839/P OBJ Chin Pang Fung It will damage the heritage of Belsize Park.

10/11/2021  07:49:202021/3839/P OBJ Chin Pang Fung I am sorry that I object the proposal.  It is because it will damage the heritage of Belsize park.
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